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Hear Sir Arthur Currie ,

I must thank you and lady Currie for 

the charming card which you sent at the new year, 

extremely kind of you to ie member me and I should have replied 

earlier had I not been waiting for nsws of the progress of the 

scheme which we discussed at Honolulu.

It was

There were so many schemes discussed 

then that perhaps it will be simpler if I enclose a copy of the 

memorandum of that subject which I wrote for Hr. Shotwell. The

which I suggest in that memorandum is now being carried

North American and

survey

out by the Harvafd-Yenching Institute.

European institutions ard being dealt with by Harvard University 

and the Chinese by Yenching University (Peking ).
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I have

written to Goforth telling him of this, and I hope that when 

the survey gets us the facts, it may be possible to arrange for 

some communication between Hongkong University and the
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universities of Canada, particularly McGill.

:It is almost certain that I shall go 

to Europe this summer leaving here about the midcile of May, and 

it is just possible that I am returning across America, though I 

fear the latter is very unlikely.

j

i

B
1i
i

■
iütt


